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UNITED STATES
UCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

June 25, 1984

Enclosure 3

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor, Deputy Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

FROM: Richard H. Vol'Imer, Director
Division of Engineering,.NRR

SUBJECT: EFFECTIVENESS OF QA PORTION OF DIABLO CANYON IDVP

~ r ~

During last week's review of issues raised b'y Mr. Yin on th, Diablo
Canyon IDVP, he questioned how the gA work performed under «fhe IDYP
could have missed the programIatic issues he found at the,si,-le. I met
briefly with the DC project group and Mr. Reedy last Thurioay to discuss
this question. He stated that, although his review took p1«.ce in the
October 82 - January 83 time frame which was before'the "'IC" p'zogram
(where many of Mr. Yin's concerns arose) was initiated, that ne had many
of the same findings.

Please confirm that, for the extent of the Reedy audit, the findings of
this audit were not in conflict with Yin's findings. I am enclosing
ITR-41 and appropriate portions of the IDVP final report to assist in
this review.

We need the results of your review by July 6.

Itichard H. Volleter, Director
Division of Engineering, NRR

Enclosure: As stated

cc: H. Denton
E. Case
R. DeYoung
D. Eisenhut
N. Grace
J. Martin, R-V




